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27th Citizens Police Academy Graduation: 466 graduates since 2000   

The Murfreesboro Police Department celebrated the graduation of the 27th session of the Citizens 
Police Academy November 5, 2013 at the Murfreesboro Police Department Annex Building.  Since 
the program’s inception in 2000, 466 citizens have graduated from this program. 
 
The goals of the 12 week program are to educate, exchange ideas, and familiarize citizens with 
current law enforcement operations.  The academy covers topics such as Uniformed Division 
policies and procedures, traffic enforcement and investigation, criminal investigations, 
communications, Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS) philosophies, as well as other 
topics as they relate to the operation of the Murfreesboro Police Department. 
 
Chief of Police Glenn Chrisman stated: “We are excited to see the 27th CPA class graduate and we 
are pleased to see so many citizens take an interest in their community and specifically in the 
Murfreesboro Police Department.” 
 
Applications are currently being accepted for the next session of the CPA beginning in January, 
2014.  For more information or to download an application, visit www.murfreesborotn.gov or 
contact Sergeant Kyle Evans at 615-895-3874 or by email at kevans@ci.murfreesboro.tn.us.   
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